

Dear Families:

I am reaching out to you on behalf of the St. Joseph Regional Jr. High School Parent Teacher Organization. The STJ PTO supports curriculum-based projects, fundraising efforts, and teacher and staff appreciation endeavors. You will see the updates in the weekly email newsletter outlining our initiatives and funded projects such as the Mel's Funpark End-of-Year Celebration, expert speaker visits, flexible seating in classrooms, teacher appreciation events and gifts. We would love to have more parents join the PTO to help with these efforts, but we also realize that schedules do not always allow for another monthly meeting.

One simple way to support the PTO is with a direct donation. Please consider a \$10 donation to help us continue to enrich the STJ community. Your donation makes a significant impact since we are living in such uncertain times. We are truly fortunate to have your children in the classroom and thriving in a supportive spiritual environment. We want to be sure we have the financial resources to sustain the tireless efforts of the teachers and staff and to address any unexpected needs on the horizon.

One of our goals for this school year is to initiate more no-contact fundraisers and events since we are unable to gather in person. We also want to offer fundraisers and events that make sense for who we are as a community. Please feel free to share your ideas for fundraisers and virtual events. We know there is a lot of talent and creativity in our STJ families! If you are interested in sharing ideas or joining the STJ PTO, please reach out to Mrs. Shannon Gagnon or Mrs. Christine Ronzello at pto@stjoesjrhs.org.

Once again, please consider a \$10 donation during this season of giving.

God Bless,

Dawn Florino, Ed.D. Candidate Principal

Please send this in with your child: Checks can be made to St. Joseph Regional Jr. High School (PTO on the memo line).

Parents' Name(s):	
Student's Name:	

Please submit this donation to the PTO on behalf of our family.